
 



 

Scenes for Spring Rally 



We screened 60 kids and found 8 of them with vision problems. One of the 8 seen was an 18 month old 
baby who needed to see an eye doctor ASAP!! So happy they all were seen and screened and that we 
found out they had problems that needed to be taken care of.  Thank you so very much to all who vol-
unteered- Lions Dan and his Mom Betty Lou, Don, Dave,  Melanie, Robin, Karen, Rhett, Linda, Michele, 
Todd, Barb, and myself - it was an awesome day and very successful screening!! 

Thank to the Avon Grove Lions - Lions Dave and Eileen Priebe and Lion Eric Miller (an Ophthalmologist) 
for their help, the use of their camera and bringing the children’s books that they gave to each child. 
Thanks to Lion Michele and Lion Todd for their generous contribution to make the Parkesburg Lions a 
Proud Sponsor of the Octorara OABEST EXPO, Lion Helen for the lollipops and vision things from 
Walmart and a big thanks to PDG Phil Shober, Lion Nelson “Mo” Mosteller and Lion Don Mohr from Ex-
eter Lions who transported the Kids Sight trailer from Leesport to us and assisted us in the screening 
today! We couldn’t have done it without the trailer.  It was a very successful Kids Sight Screening and 

I’m so very proud that our club did this Community event‼️ GREAT JOB LIONS❗️  
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